
  

 
 
 

 
 
Get Interview Ready! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
    As part of our Careers Programme, we are able to offer all Year 10 
students the opportunity to have a practice interview with a local employer. The employers 
are from a wide variety of sectors and are coming into school on to provide a realistic 
experience to prepare the students for their post 16 interviews in Year 11. 
 
The students will be asked to complete a short application form before the interview which 
will ask them about the subjects they are studying, any voluntary work they do, hobbies and 
interests and their plans for when they leave school. 
 
The practice interview, which will take place during the school day on Tuesday 13th June, is 
to support the students by helping their self-confidence and giving them feedback and tips 
on how to present themselves positively in an interview situation.  
 
We hope you will support your child to take full advantage of this opportunity for the 
experience and the chance to meet potential employers in our local area. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Clark 
 
Careers Leader 

 


